Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

Please could you send all current policy documents relating to Adult Social Care and choice over in which setting care is to be provided to a person.

The Council does not hold any specific policy as requested therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.  
All decisions on the location where care should be provided are reached via individual assessment in accordance with the Care Act 2014 and its associated guidance, which are publicly available documents. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

